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CENTER FOR VETERINARY BIOLOGICS NOTICE 22-04 
 
 
TO: Biologics Licensees, Permittees, and Applicants  
 Directors, Center for Veterinary Biologics 
 Veterinary Services Management Team 
  
FROM: Byron E. Rippke 
  Director 
 
SUBJECT: Discontinued Availability of Erysipelothrix rhusiopathiae Rabbit 

Polyclonal Antibody (Detection Antibody) 
 
 
I.  PURPOSE 
 
The purpose of this document is to notify veterinary biologics manufacturers that 
Erysipelothrix rhusiopathiae Rabbit Polyclonal Antibody (Detection Antibody) will no 
longer be supplied by the Center for Veterinary Biologics (CVB). 
 
II.  BACKGROUND 
 
CVB’s supply of the current lots of Erysipelothrix rhusiopathiae Rabbit Polyclonal 
Antibody (Detection Antibody) is depleted. Due to limited requests and reduced 
resources, CVB is discontinuing supply of this reagent. Reagents acceptable to the 
Animal and Plant Health Inspection Service may be obtained from other vendors. 
 
III.  ACTION 
 
CVB will provide interested parties with information regarding production methods for 
this reagent upon request. Contact the reviewer assigned to your firm if interested in 
obtaining additional information. 
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